
Intercultural Advisory Committee Report 

 
 

The Intercultural Advisory Committee last met on January 12th. The following was 
discussed: 

 
o The survey on Intercultural practices and Human Rights Education 

Initiatives at LBPSB schools has been approved by Administration, and is 
now awaiting approval by Council 

 
o The results of the TTFM survey for bullying related issues were reviewed 

and discussed. We will try and look at results over several years. 
 

o We are considering compiling a resource bank of presenters for 
schools/teachers. 

 
o A sub-committee is working on revising the application form. 

 
o The Aboriginal Day sub-committee has been meeting regularly and 

preparations are on track for hosting Aboriginal Day on April 12th 
 

o The Web Site sub-committee has compiled a list of items for the web site. 
 

o We are still trying to plan some activities for a Multicultural Day. 
 

o We need to explore additional sources of funding 
 

Respectfully submitted by 
Sharad Bhargava 
 

 
 

 


